
 
 
 
 
December 15, 2014 
 
 
 
Gary Widerburg, Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
On December 9, 2014 the Bridger Valley Electric Association Board of Directors authorized a 
change to the monthly facilities charge to be effective January 15, 2015.  Enclosed are revised 
tariff sheets reflecting that change for filing with the Public Service Commission. 
 
The change was approved by the Board for consumers in both Wyoming and Utah served by 
Bridger Valley Electric and identical changes are being filed with the Wyoming Public Service 
Commission. 
 
I have also enclosed a copy of a notice that will be mailed to every consumer before year-end 
2014 that will provide further details regarding the increase.  We will also publish newspaper 
articles throughout our service territory regarding the increase and post the notification on our 
website.  BVEA will also host a public meeting in Manila, Utah on January 13, 2015 to explain 
the change and receive input. 
 
This is a necessary increase to our facilities charge to all members as BVEA has deemed it crucial 
to upgrade our aging infrastructure.   
 
We respectfully request that these schedules be accepted for filing. 
 
If you need any additional information or have further questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jud Redden 
General Manager, Bridger Valley Electric Association 
 
 


